

15 October 2021

Dear Parents,

Thank you to the Fosse Association for the wonderful Pumpkin Trail they provided for all the children today.











FOSSE BANK

Well done to all the winners of the Pumpkin Carving Competition, it was very hard for me to judge all the extremely high standard of entries.



The winners were, Lola in Kindergarten, Phoebe in Reception, Isaac in Year 1, Aggie in Year 2, Mary in Year 4, Danica in Year 5 and Benjamin in Year 6.





Touch Rugby

We have a few remaining spaces for Mr Tipler's Touch Rugby Club (Years 4-6) which will take place on a Thursday after half term. If you would like your child to join the club please email Mrs Martin. office@fossebankschool.co.uk

Sports News

On Tuesday, Year 2 took part in Fun Football Festival at Hilden Grange. The class was split into two teams, each team playing three games against other schools. There was some excellent teamwork, determination and most of all fun had by all the children. Miss Davies and Mr Tipler were exceptionally proud of all of the children.





We are delighted to be able to invite parents along to our Inter-House events which are coming up next term. Inter-House Hockey will be held on Wednesday 3rd November and Inter-House Football on Wednesday 10th November. Both events will take place between 2pm and 3:40pm.

Holiday Club

Please note that due to unforeseen kitchen maintenance on Monday 18th October we are unable to provide children with a hot cooked lunch. Please provide your child with a packed lunch. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. All further days a hot cooked lunch will be provided. Drop off and collection is from the main front door.

Have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing the children back in school on **Monday** 1st **November 2021.**

Best wishes,

Alison Cordigley.

Miss Alison Cordingley Headmistress

